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Hello!
Welcome to the Summer edition of The Friends newsletter. we hope you enjoyed the half 
term break.

We had a fantastic time recently at our Quiz Night, which raised an incredible £800 for our 
school, there are some lovely photos from this event in this newsletter. 

With the Summer Fayre on the horizon, we thought we would give you a heads up on how 
you can help us make this event a huge success. This year, we will be including a colour 
raffle, find out what this involves further on. 

In September, we will step down as Co-Chairs, alongside Hannah who is the Secretary of the 
Friends. As such, we need people to take on the running of The Friends. If no-one steps 
forward, then the Friends will be unable to continue. Unfortunately, these days, our school is 
dependent on the money raised by the Friends to provide some fundamental aspects of the 
children’s education. We cannot stress enough how important it is that The Friends 
continues to run. We have provided more information about what running the Friends 
involves and the roles that need filling. But if you would like to speak to Katie or me in 
person to find out more, please email or grab us in the playground for a chat. 

We’re always interested in new ideas or offers of help, please speak to us in the playground 
or get in touch by email.

Katie and Becky
Co-Chairs

You can support the Friends while you shop!
www.easyfundraising.org.uk



Latest News and 
Events

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our Quiz Night back in April. With TV 
theme tunes, famous duos and the cone colour matching game, which put 
everyone to the test, there really was something for everyone. A special thank 
you to Hannah and Jo Wuermli for the wonderful loaded fries and to Drew 
O’Rourke for his very tasty Charcuterie Plates. Also, thank you to Erika 
Krisciunaite and Katie Simon who kept the bar well stocked and drinks flowing, 
as well as to Becky and Drew Wotherspoon for writing and presenting the quiz. 

£800 
raised 
thank you!

Quiz Night a great success



AN EASTER EGGSTrAVAGANZA!

Latest News and 
Events

Thank you so much to everyone 
who bought tickets for the Easter 
Raffle. We were thrilled by how 
many tickets we managed to sell, 
raising a brilliant £271.50 for the 
school. 

Money from the Friends has been allocated to provide some much need 
sports equipment, which will hopefully be with us in time for Sports Day. 

We are also pleased to be funding an Olympic themed day, for the whole 
school, taking place later in the term. 

Thank you for your support
Thank you so much for your ongoing support. During the Spring Term, we 
raised a wonderful £1,027.21, this was through: 

Easter Raffle - £271.50  Hotdogs – £533.71
Uniform sales - £38.00  Doughnut Sales - £164.50
Bucks Lottery - £19.50

Apparently, all the children 
enjoyed the event on the last day 
of term. Even though not all the 
children could win a prize, they 
will all have received a small 
Easter Egg as a treat from The 
Friends.



WE need You! 
With Katie, Hannah and I stepping down from our roles as Co-Chairs and Secretary 
in September, we are looking to fill these roles. For the Friends Committee to 
continue we need a Chair and Secretary, to join the Treasurer, as the official Friends 
Committee.  

Taking on a role can seem quite daunting, but it doesn’t have to be. When the roles 
came up two years ago, Katie and I agreed to be Co-Chairs, so that we could share 
the workload, This has meant that, for us, running the Friends has been more 
manageable and working with Hannah Wuermli (secretary) and Hannah Cullen 
(treasurer), a lot of fun.  Alongside the Class Reps and parents who join us for the 
Friends meetings, there really is a lot of support, ready and waiting, to help with the 
work that running The Friends Committee involves. 

Chair
Oversee and run the Friends meetings, held twice a term. Along with the rest of the 
committee, decide what events will be run and liaise with the Head Teacher and any 
other relevant staff.  Organise events and delegate duties to helpers and volunteers. 
Be ultimately responsible for the financial decisions and actions of the Committee.  

Secretary
Working alongside the chair you will help plan the agenda for meetings and write up 
the minutes. You will be responsible for obtaining licences and ensuring The Friends 
work in line with its constitution. You will also help with events, respond to enquiries 
and order equipment and materials as needed.

In September, we will  also need someone to take on updating the website, 
writing The Friends newsletter and designing posters to promote events. Training 
and support will be given, if needed. 

Working on the committee, can be a great way to meet new people in the School 
and can also help to develop new skills that you may need, if you are looking to get 
back into work. Please email for more information. 

. 

Latest News and 
Events

friendsofhazlemere@gmail.com

Below is a brief description of what is required of each role, but please speak to  
me or Katie if you have any questions. The positions will be appointed at the AGM 
in September.



upcoming News and 
Events

Frozen theatre trip 
We are very much looking forward to our family theatre 
trip on Friday 14th June. The coach will leave from the 
Church car park promptly at 5pm, The show is 
scheduled to finish at 9.15pm so we would hope, 
depending on the traffic, to return to the Church car 
park by 10.30pm. Tickets will be handed out on the 
coach. 

School Disco
Get your dancing shoes ready, as the summer 
school disco will be taking place on 
Friday 19th July. Full details will be sent home in 
the next few weeks.

Just Like and Follow our page  

Doughnut Sale
The last Krispy Kreme doughnut sale of the School 
Year will be on Friday 19th July and will be raising 
money for Year 1. Online orders will be available from 
8th July until midday on Friday 12th July.

thefriendsofhazlemerecofeschool

Did you know we’re on Facebook?

Just like and follow our page 



SUMMER FAYRE
SATURDAY 29th June 12pm – 2.30pm

We are delighted to be hosting a Summer Fayre on the 29th June. As usual, the Fayre 
will feature performances by the children, alongside fun stalls and games. As always, 
for this event to take place, we need your help! Below are just some of the ways you 
can help make this event a success.

Tokens – BUY IN ADVANCE
We will be selling tokens in advance of the Fayre. You will be able to buy them after 
school on the Wednesday, Thursday and Friday before the Fayre. Both cash and card 
will be accepted.

RAFFLE Prizes
Once again, we will be looking to have some amazing prizes on offer for this year’s 
raffle. If you can donate a prize or know a local business who would be willing to do 
so, please let us know. We will happily promote their business in our promotional 
materials before and during the fayre.  

HELP ON A STALL

Nursery & 
Reception

Year 1

Year 2

Year 3
Year 4
Year 5

Year 6

Money Bunting
Pick a Lolly

Hook a Duck
Splat the Rat
Football Speed 
Competition

Toy Tombola
BBQ and Kitchen
Cakes
Adult Tombola

Sweetie Hoopla
Lucky Dip

MUFTI DAY – FRIDAY 28th JUNE
To support our adult tombola stall. 
children will be able to wear mufti on 
this day. To take part, please donate a 
bottle or £2 per child on the day.

DONATIONS NEEDED
As usual, we will be asking for: 
New or good quality toys - please bring in 
by 27th June and leave in the box in 
reception.
Cakes – can be brought in on Friday 28th 
June or the morning of the Fayre. 
Homemade or shop-bought are fine. 
Loose change - envelopes will be provided.
Rainbow Raffle – see poster.



Rainbow raffle
During the run up to the Summer Fayre, we will be asking each 
class to donate items of a certain colour. These will be used to 
create rainbow hampers, which will be raffled off at the Fayre. 

More information on when and where to donate, will come out 
shortly. But in the meantime, this is the colour your class has been 
allocated and an idea of the type of items you could donate.

Nursery &
Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3

Year 4 Year 5 Year 6



FRIENDS TEAM

JOIN OUR NEXT FRIENDS MEETING
Thank you to everyone who joined our last meeting. At out next 
one we will be reviewing the Summer Fayre and planning some 
new events. Please join us.

thefriendsofhazlemerecofeschool

thefriendsofhazlemerecofe.co.uk

friendsofhazlemere@gmail.com

CO-CHAIRS YOUR CLASS REPS
Nursery
Reception

Year 1

Year 2

Year 3

Year 4
Year 5

Year 6

Viktoria Karoly-Gal
Clare Lacey

Clare Dean/
Katie Richards
Hannah Wuermli/
Erika Krisciunaite

Georgie Fox/
Helen Sarner-Taylor
Karen Adams
Annabel Osbourbe

Eleanor Tiangga/
Holly Jephson

KATIE BECKy
Simon Wotherspoon

Secretary
Treasurer

Hannah Weurmli
Hannah Cullen

Tuesday 9th July, 745pm, The Crown in Hazlemere


